
James Island History Commission 
Minutes 

Tuesday June 5, 2018 
 
The James Island History Commission held its regularly scheduled meeting on Tuesday, June 5, 2018 
in the Council Chambers at the James Island Town Hall. The Meeting was called to order at 6:05 pm 
by chair Paul Hedden. The following members were in attendance: Chair Paul Hedden, Skipper Keith, 
Jim White and Council Liaison Mayor Woolsey. Town Administrator Ashley Kellahan was also present.  
 
The Meeting was called to order at 6:05. Hedden presented a motion for the Town / Commission to 
participate in Victory Day. The sponsorship would be for $1,000 and would allow the Commission to 
contribute literature furthering the outreach of educating the public on the historical significance of the 
Revolutionary War on James Island. Hedden made the motion to support and Brown-Crouch 
seconded the motion. Hedden suggested the Boy Scouts / Girl Scouts could participate and participate 
in the March. Hedden suggested to carry the Ft. Johnson flag and the Town of James Island flag. Per 
AK, the Town doesn’t have a flag. Motion passed. The recommendation will go to TC for final approval.  
 
Rachel Bragg with Brockington passed out the outline for the booklet for the Commission’s 
recommendation. Cost for production is $13,619 and printing estimate which is not included is around 
$1,200 for a run of 2,000. Hedden asked if this would be expandable. Per Bragg, yes she could add 
additional pages per added cost and would have to revise the map. Per Bragg, on acknowledgement 
page have reference for further readings. Brown-Crouch made a motion to move forward with 
Brockington regarding proposal as presented. White seconded. Motion passed.  
 
New Business: Hedden feels getting Ft Johnson designated a National Heritage Site or National 
Monument or Landmark. Hedden made a motion for the HC to investigate this possibility. White 
seconded. Motion passed.  
 
Next meeting falls on July 3rd. Moved next mtg to July 24th. Bragg will have draft by next meeting.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m. Next meeting scheduled for Tuesday, July 24, 2018.    
 
Submitted by Ashley Kellahan 
 




